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This Week's Program
       

Presenters Eric H. Franklin, Director of the Small Business &
Nonprofit Legal Clinic and his student Michael Alires.

Professor Franklin joined the Boyd School of Law in 2013
after completing the Whiting Fellowship at the University of
Denver Sturm College of Law. He directs the Small Business
& Nonprofit Legal Clinic and teaches Business Planning,
Corporations, and Contracts.

He received his J.D. from Cornell Law School and his B.A.
from the University of Texas. After law school, he joined Sullivan Cromwell’s
corporate group in Palo Alto, where his practice primarily focused on mergers
and acquisitions, corporate finance, and securities offerings. After several years
at Sullivan, he moved to Seattle to join the business transaction group of Davis
Wright Tremaine. At DWT, he worked on a wide range of projects, from
documenting multi-billion dollar joint ventures to counseling entrepreneurs on
legal issues facing early-stage companies.

The Small Business & Nonprofit Legal Clinic, which launches in the fall of 2014,
will represent nonprofits, small businesses, and community-based associations
on transactional matters. Professor Franklin’s research interests include
contract law, economic development, securities law, and corporate law.

Student of the Month: Green Valley HS

Sergeant-at-Arms: Weekly Bulletin Scribes
03/12 George Baggott        03/12 Bob Hulshouser
03/19 Brian Whitaker 03/19 Susan Johnson
03/26 To Be Announced       03/26 Jim Paxton

Rotary Recap

March 5,  2015
By  Debbie Mitsch and Jim Paxton                      

      The Rotary Club of Green Valley meeting was called to order at 7:00 a.m. by
President Jack Ewing, and Treasurer Lauren Robydek led the flag salute and
then introduced guests and visiting Rotarians.  President Jack thanked the
members that were participating in the National Reading Week at our CT Sewell
and McCaw elementary schools.  Next Pres Jack asked for announcements:
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and McCaw elementary schools.  Next Pres Jack asked for announcements:

         -Dave Jochman is collecting gently used clothing, and adult books for
the Veterans Stand Down- March 18-19, 2015.  Let’s try to fill his truck!

         -Larry Skaggs requested that members register for the Foundation Dinner,
scheduled for March 28, 2015, at Treasure Island on the Las Vegas Strip.

         -Mike Soden will conduct “tech” training directly following the regular Club
meeting on Thursday, March 12, 2015.  This training will help new members
and others to learn how to navigate the Club and District’s database, Dacdb.

          -Jim Paxton announced that the Dan Stover Music Competition is
scheduled for Wednesday, March 25, 2015 at the Green Valley HS orchestra
room.  He is coordinating with the local high schools and requesting member
help in serving as judges.

        Pres Jack reminded members about the other important dates on the
Rotary calendar:

            April 11, 2015 – District Assembly and Board of Directors Training
Seminar 

            May 2, 2015 - SuperBuild Mexico

            May 15-17, 2015 – District Conference – GreenValley Ranch Resort,
Henderson

        
       Darcy Dougherty conducted the “Happy Dollars” session for the vacationing
Mike Peterson.  Member Happy Dollar highlights included Jon Hoolihan’s return
from Ecuador, Delinda Crampton, who was just elected to her home owners’
board of directors, and Janet Pancoast’s return from her Rotary Rotoplast
mission to Guatemala.  Susan Johnson, recently spoke at a conference in New
York, and she also celebrated her husband’s birthday in Kansas.  Larry Skaggs
reported that he ran into former member Val Hatley at PETS and learned that
Val is returning to Southern Nevada.  Val plans on joining Green Valley Rotary
again.  President-elect Duane Frizell announced that children are celebrating
birthdays at Shade Tree, the home for domestic abuse victims, and he needs
members to deliver gifts and cake.  Bob Hulshouser sadly lost two dear friends
recently.  He also spent time with our Interact clubs, and he reports that they are
doing well and are busy with activities.

         Next on the agenda was the presentation of the SOARS award to
Henderson firefighter/paramedic Robert Lockwood.  Chief Steve Goble thanked
Green Valley Rotary for recognizing Robert, who joined the Henderson Fire
Department in 1992.  On May 27, 2014, the off- duty Lockwood came upon a
serious traffic accident.  He jumped into action and identified that one accident
victim was in full cardiac arrest.  Lockwood broke through the windshield to get
to the man, and he was able to perform CPR and resuscitate him.  Happily, the
man has fully recovered thanks to Firefighter Lockwood’s actions.  Robert
accepted the perpetual SOAR trophy and certificate graciously. He stated that
he doesn’t expect recognition for his actions.  His wife Shelly proudly looked on
as Club members gave him an enthusiastic standing ovation.

        Gerry Holinski introduced guest speaker Dan Pentkowski who recapped the
great job the Henderson Professional Fire Fighters are doing for our
community.  A detailed bio was in last week’s newsletter.   Club members were
pleased to learn that cardiac arrest survivability in Henderson is three times the
national average, and 911 calls receive a four to six minute response.   The
Department has brought on their own Hazardous Materials team, and The
Department continues to be proactive in the community with their “Safe Pools
Rule” and “Heat Kills” campaign.  President Jack thanked Dan for his informative
talk and presented him with the customary official Rotary pen.

 



       The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 with recitation of the Four Way Test led
by District Governor Larry Skaggs.

 

Visiting Rotarians
Junji Takemura - Japan                           

 

Guests
Eddy Causey - Speaker                 Terry Wilred
Scott Vivier                                     Shawn White
Bob Dougherty                                Steve Goble - Fire Chief
Shelly Lockwood                            Robert Lockwood
Liz Trosper                                       Mathew Morris
Daniel Pentkowski - Speaker, Henderson Fire Dept.

 


